
Dear Meadowbrook Community, 

  

We are excited to share an update on the search for our next Head of School. We are 

pleased to announce that we have identified three exceptional finalists: 

  

 Will Nord 

 Jim Pierce 

 Lisa Riker 

  

Please see the attached document with our candidate bios. 

Parents of Meadowbrook students will have separate Community Coffees with each 

candidate on the following dates:   

  

 Wednesday, January 8th 

 Friday, January 10th 

 Tuesday, January 14th 

  

These coffees will run from 8:00-8:30 AM in the Dining Commons. This setting is designed 

to be relaxed and informal, allowing you to engage personally with each candidate. 

Your input and feedback are crucial in this decision-making process. After meeting with 

each candidate, we will send you a feedback survey and results will be shared with the 

search committee to assist them in their deliberations after all candidates have visited. 

Please mark the above dates on your calendar, and we eagerly anticipate your presence at 

the meet-and-greet sessions. Thank you for your commitment to Meadowbrook and for 

your engagement in this important process for our school!  

  

Wishing you happy holidays and a wonderful winter break!  

Sincerely, 

Marlene Sidhu 

Chair, Head of School Search Committee 

Chair, Board of Trustees 

marlene.sidhu@gmail.com 
 

 

https://themeadowbrookschool.org/so/cePFWGO1V/c?w=mA0xHb2QbRVTh7UxX9Z8I29Ch0yBDT1qQsBNzMcR2ws.eyJ1IjoibWFpbHRvOm1hcmxlbmUuc2lkaHVAZ21haWwuY29tIiwiciI6ImVkMDQ3YTlhLTNlNGMtNDQ5NS05YTI1LWE2MmE1YTgyZDliNyIsIm0iOiJtYWlsIiwiYyI6Ijg1ODhlYTg5LTQ0ZGEtNGY2Ni1iN2E1LTNlYmM2YmYyZjUwOCJ9

